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 This report sets forth an explanation of the safety training provided by Questar 

Gas Company to its operations employees during the period of January 1 through July 31, 

2009.  Questar Gas and the Division of Public Utilities agreed that Questar Gas would 

provide this information pursuant to the settlement of Docket No. 07-057-04.  Also 

included is additional information regarding several training bulletins sent out since 

January 1, 2009. 

 The overall time spent on safety training, including all safety-related meetings 

for Questar Gas, through July 31, 2009 is 28,980 hours.  This total does not include hours 

spent by numerous employees working to establish updated policies and procedures. 

Questar Gas is required by the Department of Transportation to review its operating 

procedures once every three years.  While all of the operating procedures are reviewed by 

a subject matter expert and the Questar Gas-pipeline compliance department once every 

three years, only those procedures requiring substantive changes or new operating 

procedures are reviewed by Questar Gas’s Standard Practice Committee for approval.  

Once approved, the new standard goes to management for signature and once signed the 

new procedures are incorporated into the Standard Practices Manual. 

 Additionally, Questar Gas continues to support the Blue Stakes Center.   

Questar Gas’s advertising support for the Blue Stakes Center in 2009 will total $200,000.  

Questar Gas has donated approximately 70 hours to the Blue Stakes Center already in 

2009.      



 
Blue Stakes Highlights January 31, 2009-July 31, 2009 

Questar Gas holds a permanent seat on the Board of Directors of Blues Stakes of 

Utah, Inc.  The Questar Representative, currently Vaughn Shosted, Questar Gas 

General Manager of Operations, has served as president for the past eight years.  

Questar Gas continues to work with its line locators to ensure more accurate natural 

gas line location markings.  Questar Gas has an employee who works directly with its 

line locaters providing training, investigating issues, and as a liaison between Questar 

Gas and the line locater. 

Questar Gas will donate approximately 70 hours developing and presenting 

discussion topics to Blue Stakes of Utah, Inc. in 2009.  The type of training 

completed in these 70 hours includes time spent by several Questar Gas employees to 

assist with the Blue Stakes Awareness Seminars. Total approximate dollars budgeted 

to be spent on advertising in 2009 is $200,000.  The entire $200,000 was spent by 

July 31, 2009. 

Questar Gas has also provided conference style training to excavators on 

excavation safety around natural gas lines as part of the Blue Stake Awareness 

seminars being held across the state of Utah.   Questar Gas representatives provided 

training as part of eight seminars held in the first half of 2009.   

 


